
 
NOTICE 

CSC/HP/APR23/043 
Health Parlor Facilities: Extension of Usage  

Certain members were deprived of availing the 

facility, in spite of Annual Subscription from 01st April 

2022 to 31st March 2023, due to post COVID 

restrictions and renovation of the infrastructure. 

Pragmatically the Executive Committee is pleased to 

allow, such members to use the facility for 3 months up 

to 30th June 2023, during the Committee Meeting held 

on 20 April 2023. 

On the contrary, if the concerned members wish to 

renew the annual subscription, they are exempted to pay 

for one quarter, whereby they are required to pay for 9 

months (Rs.8,625/-) only. 

In case anyone has already paid the annual 

subscription for the year 2023-24, amount applicable for 

3 months (Rs.2,875/-) will be credited to their account to 

be adjusted against any subscriptions or upcoming bills. 

 
27 April, 2023   Col M L Narasimha Rao (Veteran) 

             CEO & Secretary 


